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Wednesday 12th October 2022 

IT IS TIME TO LISTEN  

Mr CW has asked us to help him with the terrible parking and driving situation near our school.  We are extremely 
upset because all of the children at KEPS seem to follow our HIGH 5 VALUES and yet some parents seem to be 
ignoring them.  
 
We have giant yellow banners, signs and bollards - they are clearly visible and you can spot them from a distance.  
Mr CW has also tried on many occasions to get the message across in newsletters and emails. We simply don ’t 
understand why some people are not listening or responding to these important messages. 
 
Do you want to see children suffer?  Could you live with yourself if a child became injured because of your 
mistakes? Are you setting a good example to the KingEdwinner children? 
 
As Year 6 School Councillors and Head Boy/Head Girl, we feel that it is about time that everyone listens to our 
Kingedwinner voice!  

Our message is simple  
 

PARK SAFELY , DRIVE CAREFULLY AND PROTECT THE CHILDREN OF KEPS    
 

Thankyou in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Annabelle Moran (School Council),   Martha Roberts (Head Girl) and Jensen Lilley (School Council)  
 



 

 

 

 


